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Monday 9th September 2019 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Grand re-opening of the Library at Mill Lane 
 
 
 
As many of you will know, we have been revamping our library, including buying new books 
and furniture.Thank you very much to the PTA for their support with this. We are really 
pleased with the new look and book stock and are looking forward to showing it off. 
 
The Grand reopening will be on ​Thursday 26th September.​ Parents are invited to attend the 
ceremony at ​3pm​. This will be in the playground outside the library. There will be balloons, 
ribbon and cake! Once the children are dismissed at 3.20, parents and children are invited to 
explore the library together. I do hope as many of you as possible will be able to come along 
and share this event with the children.  
 
From this term, each class will have a weekly library slot on their timetable, where they can 
choose one book at a time. This will be scanned out and the children will be able to take them 
home to read. This will be in addition to their daily reading book. Children will be expected to 
return or renew their books at least weekly. 
 
From Monday 30th Sept, the library will be open after school until 4pm Monday to Thursday. 
Children in Years 3-5 will be able to come in to read and change books if they are 
accompanied by an adult. Year 6 children will be able to use the library independently during 
these times and will not need to be accompanied.  
 
We have a number of second hand books left for sale for a donation of your choice. They will 
be sold from the library from Monday 30th Sept. All money raised will go towards maintaining 
the library.  
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
 
 
Ms H McMurray 
KS2 English Lead 


